
 United Nations  S/2019/811 

  

Security Council  
Distr.: General 

11 October 2019 

 

Original: English 

 

19-17639 (E)    141019 

*1917639*  
 

 Letter dated 17 September 2019 from the Secretary-General 

addressed to the President of the Security Council  
 

 

 I have the honour to refer to the United Nations Integrated Office in Haiti 

(BINUH), which was established by the Security Council in its resolution 2476 (2019). 

 I wish to inform you of my intention to appoint Helen Meagher La Lime (United 

States of America) as my Special Representative for Haiti and Head of BINUH.  

 I should be grateful if you would bring this matter to the attention of the 

members of the Security Council. 

 

 

(Signed) António Guterres 
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